
ZURI PROGRAM 

MONDAY  
24/3 

TUESDAY  
25/3 

WEDNESDAY  
26/3 

THURSDAY  
27/3 

FRIDAY  
28/3 

SATURDAY  
29/3 

SUNDAY  
30/3 

8:30 – 9:30 DAILY MORNING YOGA CLASS ON THE YOGA DECK / included  

BIRDWATCHING 

8:00 – 9:00 / included 

Spice Garden  

BOOK AHEAD    

Daily upon request 

Observe and explore the 
birds of ZURI with 
binoculars in our gardens 

BEACH WALK / RUN 
WITH A PURPOSE 

7:30 – 8:00 / included 

Wimbi / Beach 

BOOK AHEAD    

Collect plastics on the go 
with us during this fun 
activity 
 

ZURI SPICE TOUR 

11:00 – 12:00 / included 

Reception   

Scheduled daily  

Find out more about the 
spices on Zanzibar in our 
private Spice Garden 

VILLAGE TOUR 

09:00 – 10:30 / USD 20 pers. 

Reception   

BOOK AHEAD    

Daily upon request 

Chance to learn about the 
local community. Donation 
goes directly to the village 

ZURI SPICE TOUR 

11:00 – 12:00 / included 

Reception   

Scheduled daily  

Find out more about the 
spices on Zanzibar in our 
private Spice Garden 

SWAHILI STORIES & 
PHRASES 

11:00 – 12:00 / included 

Peponi Bar 

BOOK AHEAD    

Daily upon request 

Get to know the local 
culture and stories 

ART CLASS 
WITH PICASSO 

16:00 – 18:00 / included 

Bahari / Community table 

BOOK AHEAD    

Daily upon request 
Become a ZURI artist for 
a day.  

15:00 – 16:00 DAILY AFTERNOON YOGA CLASS ON THE YOGA DECK / included  

17:00 – 18:00 DAILY SPORTS MATCH ON THE BEACH / Volleyball, badminton, football, pétanque, ping pong / included 

MOVIE NIGHT 

From 20:30 

Maisha Tent / Pool 

A cinematic journey 
through African 
storytelling. See the 
blackboard for today's 
film 

SUNSET DJ SESSION 

17:30 – 19:30 

Bahari Bar / Beach   

Book your Sundowners -
drink & delicious snacks 
USD 35 for two 

 

DRUMMING SHOW 

From 18:30 *Sunset 

Bahari Bar / Beach 

Experience an incredible 
acrobatics performance 
showcasing skill and grace 

 

MOVIE NIGHT 

From 20:30 

Maisha Tent / Pool 

A cinematic journey 
through African 
storytelling. See the 
blackboard for today's film 

MAASAI SHOW  

From 18:30 *Sunset 

Bahari Bar / Beach  

Traditional Maasai dance 
with storytelling  
 

SUNSET SESSION 
WITH LIVE MUSIC  

17:30 – 19:00 

Bahari Bar / Beach    

BAHARI BBQ DINNER 
WITH LIVE MUSIC 

19:30 – 22:00 / USD 65 pers. 

Bahari Bar / Beach 

The best of the Indian 
Ocean served at the beach 

BOOK AHEAD 

FIRE DANCE SHOW 

From 19:00 *Sunset 

Bahari Bar / Beach 

The ultimate fire show 
on the beach 

 

Selected activities and BBQ dinner must be BOOKED AHEAD. BOOK VIA WHATSAPP: Guest Services +255 62 02 50 132.  
*The program is subject to change and timing may be affected by sunset time – cancellation or alternative location will be communicated via #zurimoments WhatsApp channel. ED2503d 
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